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November 13, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The year 6 signature garment can be ordered in either a red short sleeve polo, blue 
windcheater, blue windcheater hoodie with red sleeves or a bomber jacket with red 
sleeves.   
 
The garments are supplied by the same company which supplies our school uniform 
which means the sizes are the same as stocked in our uniform shop.  You may 
consider purchasing a size larger than your child is currently wearing to allow for 
growth from now until the end of term 1 2020 when the garments will be available. 
 
The garment will include the names of all 2020 year six students and the year six 
teaching staff printed on the back of the garment.  This artwork incurs an extra 
charge.  (Please note that the child size 16 and an adult size 12 are the same sizing) 
 
Sample sizes are available, in the year 5 area, for your child to try on.  
 
 
 

PLEASE BE SURE TO ORDER THE CORRECT SIZE, AS GARMENTS ARE 
STRICTLY NON-RETURNABLE 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Payment must be made in full when you place your order. 
To avoid disappointment, please return the order form attached together with 

payment no later than 3.30pm on Wednesday December 11 
 

ORDERS CANNOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE 
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